
From: Martin <martin.delson@yahoo.com> 
To: Larry Ames <LAmes@aol.com> 
Sent: Wed, Aug 14, 2019 5:08 pm 
Subject: If it’s not too late, support for grant application  

 
To whom it may concern, 
It is not often that a single individual, without extraordinary financial resources or unusual access to media 
is successful in thwarting a governmental entity’s efforts to steamroller a project. The continuing success 
of “Friends of the Willow Glen Trestle” in preserving the trestle over the Los Gatos Creek against the 
unified determination of the San Jose City Council and City staff to demolish and replace it is an object 
lesson in this very possibility. 
This story is worth documenting and preserving. 
For that reason I support the “San José Parks Foundation for Willow Glen Trestle” grant application “to 
Research and Document the History of the Willow Glen Trestle.” 
 
Sincerely, 
Martin Delson 

 


